Windansea gazebo

Denise Scully <dmscully1@gmail.com>
Fri 2/12/2021 9:16 AM

To: La Jolla Community Planning Association <info@lajollacpa.org>

| walked the cove yesterday and the placement of those gazebos are
nowhere similar to the placement of the gazebo that is being planned
to be built. The cove gazebos are much further away and not near any
single family homes. Windansea also attracts many young kids that
walk the streets and the beach late in the evenings. This structure

will become a hang out spot for those drinking at the beach, doing
drugs and encouraging homeless to sleep there. | am definitely against
the construction of the Windansea gazebo. Also | do not feel proper
notification was given for the construction of this project. | only

found out about it a couple of weeks ago when | received a
notification in the mail. So how has this already somehow been passed
by our planning commission? Shame on you La Jolla planning commission
for not letting all of the residents in the area be properly informed
about construction of this structure.

Sincerely,
Denise Scully

Sent from my iPhone



